
 
 
 

Agreed Report of meeting held by Board of Management for Clonturk Community College 

Tuesday 17th January 2017 

 

Present: Ms. Anne Phelan 

Ms. Susan Campbell 

Ms. Aine Clancy 

Ms Helen Watters 

Ms. Corinne O’Toole 

Mr. Mark Grehan  

  Mr. Bryan McDonald 

  Mr. Eoin Shaughnessy 

 

 

In attendance:   

Ms. Ruth Doggett and Mr Blake Hodgkinson 

 

 

 

1. Student Council 

Representated by two students and their facilitating teacher the Student Council made a 

presentation to the Board in relation to their election process, the members, their roles and the 

work they have completed to-date.  A very informative presentation indeed.  The Board 

congratulated them and their teacher. 

 

2. School Calendar: 

 Last Days of Term 

o Cinema Outing 

o Awards Ceremony 

 JCT – 7th February – School Closure – Website & Note Home 

 Internet Safety – Local Community Guard – 8th February 

 

3. School Planning 

 Evaluations conducted with students on the last day of term, feedback was extremely 

positive. 
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4. Extra-Curricular 

 An introduction to movie making with Helen Hynes, Helen Ginley & Ella Rogers-

Browne on Wednesdays 

  

 Students took part in an Orienteering trip before Christmas Organised by the CDETB 

Sport and Cultural Council. It was a huge success and students enjoyed it immensely. 

 

 Our Music teacher has set up a Music club which started before Christmas and has been 

happening during lunch times and Extra Curricular time on a Wednesday. 

 

 Our Art Teacher has set up a Lunch Time Art Club and over the next few weeks expects 

to open up an Art Wall at the back of her classroom where students can display their work 
 

 The Home Economics Room/ Kitchen is up and running and Our Home Ec teacher is 

starting up a baking and cookery club for interested students on Wednesday 18th of 

January 

 

 The students have also been busy with creative writing classes organised by our English 

Teacher with Kevin McDermott being the guest speaker. It has been happening Every 

Monday for the past number of weeks. The students also took part in the English writing 

programme “Fighting Words” organised by our English department.  

 

 As part of the students CSPE action project our Teacher has been busy with the launch of 

the Library. Students created an online Catalogue for each available book and an online 

checkout system called LIBIB. 

 

 The Christmas shoebox appeal for the ICHH (Inner City Helping Homeless) charity was a 

huge success and a letter of appreciation has been sent to the school from the charity. 

 

5. Parent Teacher Association (PTA)  

 2nd meeting held 

 Fundraising and Social Event – Table Quiz – Provisional date 16th February 

 

6. Teaching and Learning  

 Teaching and Learning at Top of agenda for all meetings 

 One Drive is now available to staff and students 

 Curriculum Planning will now be through One Note and One Drive. 

 SEN – planning and documentation review complete 

 Assessment and school reports, results were very positive and feedback was to a high 

standard. 

 

 



7. Continued Professional Development 

 Junior Cycle Subject Cluster training day 7th February. 

 New Schools are joining English Teachers together for JCT CPD 

 Teachers have visited other schools to review their use of ICT in Planning and ICT for 

Positive Behaviour system 

 Ella & Helen H attending SEN CPD 

 Mike Hughes Session 2 February 10th 

 

 

8. Date of Next Meeting: 

 

Tuesday 28th February 2017 at 7pm. 

 

 


